OCTOBER 2021

VOLUME 1

Longacre Gardens

QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER

What's New

Quarlerly Newsletler

From Michael DeGrazia, Nancy Driscoll, Christine Currie,
Kim Pagan & Annmarie Stepancic

QUARTERLY
NEWSLETTER

FALL/WINTER PREP

The Board of Longacre Gardens feels it's important to
keep the shareholders updated throughout the year. We
also hope this newsletter assists new residents to settle
into Longacre Gardens. Residents who have questions,
concerns or suggestions can contact us at:
boardlongacre@gmail.com.
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Robo Call

We are excited to announce
a new service which will be
implemented this fall, robo
call. This service will allow a
shareholder to sign up for
texts and/or emails to receive
notices from Longacre.

If a shareholder chooses not
to sign up for this service, any
notices from robo call will
also be posted in our laundry
roomes.

Landscaping

We have recently replaced a
Kwanzan Cherry tree in the
circle. Soon we will be
replacing two ailing trees on
North Broadway with new
Tuscarora Crape Myrtle trees,

shown below. Tuscarora Crape
Myrtles grow quickly and yield a

7-week bloom of pink flowers

and exhibit colorful fall foliage.

boardlongacre@gmail.com

Fall/'Winter

Since the season is
changing we want to
remind residents of the
following:

e Lawn furniture must be
stored away by
November 1st. Personal
items cannot be stored
in the garden beds.

e Ajr conditioners should
be removed from the
windows.

e Our team of snow
removers clean Longacre
quickly. When possible,
please be considerate of
your neighbors by
moving your car to allow
for more effective
plowing.

¢ The exterior red doors
must be kept shut
during the heating
season and yearlong
during precipitation.

"Home, A Place
of Feeling or
Belonging”

This is an opportunity for
shareholders to hear from
the Board and to help us
create a community that's
built on positive morale.
Please send suggestions to
the board email address
below.
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